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‘All children are created uniquely and loved by God’   
 

www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Our School Christian Values are Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion.    This week we have found 

out about stepping stones 

Reminders 
 

Please can we ask that we have 

no chocolate nut spread in sand-

wiches as we have children who 

are allergic to nuts in school. 

 

Chocolate should be in modera-

tion and we ask that the chil-

dren do not have other sweets in 

their packed lunch boxes 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

 

 

22nd July 

 

1:30pm Leavers’ Service 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

in church– all welcome 

 

23rd July 

End of term 

1:30pm Leavers’ AOW 

in the school hall 

 

2nd September 

INSET day 

 

3rd September 

INSET day 

Attendance 

 

As a whole school we have an attend-

ance target of 97% to achieve.   Last 

week our attendance was 95% 

 

Overall attendance last week:  

 

Do remember we start school every-

day at 8:45. 

 

 

 

 

Acorn 98.7% 

Oak 98.7% 

Lilac 95.3% 

Maple 94.7% 

Beech 94.4% 

Chestnut 93.1%

Willow 90.6% 

This Week in School 

It is amazing to think that this is our last full week of this aca-

demic year.  Looking back at the different newsletter items, we 

have certainly had lots happening!   

A huge thank you for those who took part yesterday in our crazy hair 

day – over £118 was raised.  Also a big thank you for the buying and eat-

ing of ice creams on our special Friday treat events!  

This week the children spent some time meeting their new teachers and 

finding out a little about what life will be like in their new year groups. 

There will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher 

early in the new year. 

Lost property will be out on Monday – please do have a look and see if 

there is anything that is your child’s.   

Next week we have our Leavers’ Mass and Assembly, our chance to cele-

brate 100% attendance and our new Governors’ Award. 

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Photographs from our Crazy Hair day! 

£118 raised. 

Thank you for your support! 



 Have a lovely weekend. 

With best wishes 

Moira Duncombe  

 

Something to think about 

 

 

 

Keep on reading….! 

Just to whet your appetites for reading, during the holidays, don’t forget the “Space Chase” reading 

challenge which Kent Libraries are running during the summer. It would be great to share this chal-

lenge with your child. 

Also please keep challenging your child’s reading even in the holidays, because … in September … 

we will have The St Barnabas Reading Tree Challenge!!  There will be more information about this 

in September. 


